Newport County Radio Club

Post Office Box 3103, Newport, RI 02840 www.w1sye.org

The December 12, 2022 meeting was called to order at 7:37 PM by Nancy, KC1NEK.
There were 35 members present (32 in-person and 3 unique zoom users).

The minutes of the November meeting were approved by the membership.

One new applicant, Jeremy Dennis, was voted into membership. The roster has 178
dues paying members.

The VE session was held on December 10th at St Barnabas. One new Tech and a
General upgrade were successfully completed.

Four members of the club were recognized for their service to the club: Ted, W1GRI as
Treasurer, Rich N1ZSR as long time NCS for the W1SYE repeater, Willy for his service
as the HF NCS, and Bob for his service as Secretary. Rich N1ZSR was voted in as a life
member as appreciation for his service.

The second reading of the bylaws modification removing the Vice President from a 2-term
limit was held, and the membership voted to approve the change.

Adopted Text:
Section 4) The office of President may be held by any one member for only two
(2) consecutive terms. However, such member may again be elected to office
after a lapse of one (1) term.

The business meeting was closed at 7:37 PM.

Respectfully Submitted
Bob Beatty, WB4SON, Secretary
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